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Doug McDowell

From: Planning Info

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 8:51 AM

To: Doug McDowell

Subject: FW: Meeting 7/20 at 6PM Application No: PUD21-001

 

 

From: Michele Davis-Porter <mdavisporter@yahoo.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 3:29 PM 

To: Planning Info <planninginfo@nassaucountyfl.com> 

Subject: Meeting 7/20 at 6PM Application No: PUD21-001 

 

This email is in reference to Application No: PUD21-001 Action Requested, adding a new Section 5.9. 

I am in objection to adding a new section 5.9 Boat/Watercraft/Recreational Vehicle storage. 

I think this will encourage home owners to buy boats/watercraft/recreational vehicles. The intent would be to store 

them in the storage area but would ultimately lead to storing them on the street or on their property.  

This is currently a problem that the HOA has been unable to resolve. 

I have attached pictures of the trailer that has camped outside my bedroom window multiple times for multiple days in 

a row.  

It is hooked up to electricity as well. 

As you can imagine it blocks the road. 

I also think a storage area will not increase the value of the homes in the neighborhood and may become  an eye sore. 

Thank you for allowing me to be heard. 

Michele Davis- Porter 

75675 Sunberry Drive 

Yulee 

Tributary neighborhood  



 


